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From: Chris Wagner
To: licensing
Subject: Alcohol license
Date: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 11:45:06 AM

You don't often get email from cwagnerz@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important

I live in the Bay Creek Neighborhood and would like to express my opposition to an
alcohol selling license for Amoco at 1129 S. Park St.  

Amoco is next door to a 5 Door Recovery Rehabilitation Facility and having a place
that sells alcohol adjacent to them is a recipe for disaster. It is definitely ill-advised
and should be illegal!

The Amoco is right on the edge of a residential area with lots of children, and the
selling of alcohol would increase loitering, drunkenness, littering and crime. Selling
alcohol at gas stations also encourages drinking and driving.

 I am asking the City of Madison to deny this request for a license to sell alcohol.

Sincerely,

Christina Wagner
1009 High St.
608-658-2272

cwagnerz@yahoo.com 
Chris Wagner 
Madison, WI
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